
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

7th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

World Book Day  

It was great to share a love of books and stories in all classes on World Book Day.  We also had 

some great costumes come into school. Everyone had the opportunity to share books and book 

related activities in their classes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s going to be a lovely weekend so please do enjoy the sun. 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 


